
Dear Congressional members, 
 
HB 4145 is not a bill to protect our fellow Oregonians but is a direct assault on Oregon's very 
constitution of the right to bear arms. Enabling almost any known family member or sexual partner to 
apply for a removal of our right to bear arms will in no way protect individuals. It only makes it possible 
for anyone with a grudge to harass and torment another law abiding Oregonian with the legal ability 
provided by this bill. I see only a covered up attempt by this bill to strip us of our rights to protect 
ourselves and giving ill intentioned ones the legal ability to have our firearms stolen from us under a 
false representation of protecting Oregonians.  Sincerely, Randall Andersen  
 


